
 

RACHEL MARTIN PROMOTED TO BREMEN BRANCH MANAGER  
November 23, 2022 – Rachel Martin has been promoted to Branch Manager, announced 
Liz Borntrager, Vice President of Retail Operations. She will lead the retail team at 
Interra’s Bremen location.  

Martin has been with the credit union since 2020. Prior to her promotion, she served as 
the Senior Member Advisor at Interra’s Dunlap location. “I love when our branches have 
a sense of community and fellowship,” stated Martin. “I feel it’s important that Interra 
employees and members learn and grow together as new tools and innovations emerge 
in the financial industry,” she added.  

Born and raised in Nappanee, Indiana, Martin resides in this community with her 
husband and two children. She is actively involved in the Bible Baptist Church in 
Wakarusa and the non-profit Christian theatrical group 3:16 Community Theatre.  

Interra Credit Union, headquartered in Goshen, Indiana, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.7 billion. The 
credit union’s field of membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 315 full and part-time 
employees serving over 91,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, 
Marshall, and Noble counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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